Perceptions and Opinions of Canadian
Hospital Executives about Medication
Management: Correction

Because of an error during production of the
January-February 2008 issue, the acknowledgements
section was omitted from a survey article reporting
the perceptions and opinions of Canadian hospital
executives regarding medication management, by
Neil J MacKinnon and others.! The missing material
is presented here.
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